
Sandoval, Laxalt disagree on
commerce tax
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CARSON CITY — Gov. Brian Sandoval said Tuesday he disagrees
with Attorney General Adam Laxalt’s proposal to eliminate the
commerce tax.

Sandoval responded to a report in the Nevada Independent that
Laxalt, expected to announce a bid for governor in the coming
weeks,  wants  to  repeal  the  levy  sought  by  Sandoval  and
approved with some Republican support in 2015.

Sandoval said the tax on businesses with gross revenues that
exceed $4 million annually will bring in $391 million over the
current  two-year  budget,  every  dollar  of  which  is  going
directly to public education, from Zoom schools to autism
programs.
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